
From: Aja Chase <aja.chase@ericsson.com>  
Sent: Monday, June 12, 2023 4:34 PM 
To: CSC-DL Siting Council <Siting.Council@ct.gov> 
Cc: Joseph Carbonell <joseph.carbonell@ericsson.com> 
Subject: EM-AT&T-155B-220217 
 
Good Afternoon CSC, 
 
This email is to inform you that construction is complete on the below site. A photo of the overall work 
performed is attached. Please reach out if you have any other questions! 
 

10071355 CTL05258 MRCTB050862 471 SOUTH QUAKER LANE WEST HARTFORD 06110 

 
 

 
Aja Chase 
Construction Manager I 
AT&T NE Market 
401-952-6205 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 


